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From: Barclay Harvey <B.Harvey@gov.je>
Sent: 22 May 2020 17:35
To: Ellen Littlechild; Andrew Scate
Cc: ; Barclay Harvey
Subject: Skatepark - why LQ was chosen, more information on the satellite facilities and what work is 

planned next 
Attachments: Skating Satellite Facilities Explained & what next 20200522.pdf

Dear Andy and Ellen,  

Further to the presentation on the skate park to you on the 13th May – further work has been done to: 

(a) provide more clarity around why LQ was chosen as the preferred location for the new skatepark and  
(b) explain further why the continued development of ‘satellite’ facilities is so important in proving skating 
places and spaces in and around St. Helier. 

The last slide also details what Officers plan to do next (commencing 1st June). 

If you have any comments/thoughts/ideas or concerns please could you let  or myself know. 

Many thanks  

Barclay Harvey 
Operations Manager – Sport Division 

Please note I am working from home. You can also contact me through Teams or my mobile:  

Government of Jersey 
Growth, Housing and Environment | Sport Division 
Fort Regent | St Helier | Jersey | JE2 4UX  




